
The LifeSpan Meals on Wheels department 
wishes to extend a heartfelt thank you for the 
overwhelming support for our 15th Annual 

Holiday Sweet Treats Cookie Drive.

We received over 1,000 DOZEN, that’s over 
12,000 cookies! This is the largest and most 

generous cookie drive to date!

We were able to distribute 1 Dozen cookies 
to over 1,000 Meals on Wheels participants!

This program would not be possible without 
the generosity of all of our bakers, Homestead 

staff, Center Staff, and volunteers!

 We look forward to next year's Cookie Drive!

      Judy McCrum
        HDM/MOW Director

Here are two Meals on Wheels participants 
Timothy H. & Veronica R.

who love receiving their holiday treats!


